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From: Atha Georgiades <georgiades.atha@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 15 October 2020 00:07
To: 'Ari'
Subject: Events of 8 April 2007

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ari,

I trust that this email finds you well.

I am writing you this email to confirm the events that occurred on 8 April 2007.

We had been celebrating our Easter in Durban, South Africa and had returned to your apartment in Currie Road thereafter and were joined there by Johan Booysen and 
Adele.

It was there that Johan received a call regarding a shooting incident in Malvern where suspects were shot. Upon receiving the call, you Johan and I proceeded to the crime 
scene. Upon arrival we entered the crime scene and I saw the one suspect that was shot in the garage and was very critical. Paramedics were not allowed onto the scene 
until the crime scene was properly secure. I discovered later that when the paramedics were allowed to attend to the shot suspects they had already died.

Upon his arrival, Johan took control of the crime scene giving instructions to members of the unit that were involved in the shootings. At one stage they were instructed to 
collect certain cartridges and to be removed from the scene.

Once Johan has completed his tasks at the crime scene we returned to your apartment where you showed us the video you shot ofthe crime scene. Johan commented to 
you that “you’d better get rid of it or you will get yourself into trouble.”

These are the events that took place that night to the best of my recollection.

Kind regards
Atha Ari 

Dan
ikas 
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